
 

From: Li Preti, Ida (Trustees" Services) 
To: Etobicoke Community Council 
Subject: [External Sender] Marian Shrine of Gratitude 
Date: October 15, 2023 10:22:33 AM 

During the Toronto Catholic District School Board Meeting on August 24th, a motion was presented to have the TCDSB Board of Trustees send a letter in support of the designation of the Marian 
shrine and Basilian house located at 3100 Weston Road as a heritage site and be protected under 
the Ontario Heritage Act. 
Following the approval of the motion, 
Director Browne and Chair Crawford sent a 
letter to the Premier of Ontario, Doug Ford, 
and Toronto Mayor Olivia Chow, all city of Toronto councillors and all Members of Provincial Parliament advocating for the protection of the site. Please find the letter attached 
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